
Right now, government officials have to publish their intentions in the 
newspaper. That includes where they intend to build facilities you don’t want 
down the block.

In addition, Ohio newspapers upload thousands of public notices to a popular 
website, PublicNoticesOhio.com, at no additional charge.

This will change if some politicians get their way.

They want to put more and more public notices exclusively on government-run 
websites where few citizens would know to look.

Don’t let government keep you in the dark – help shine the light.

What can you do?

Go to OhioNews.org to get the facts about why public notices belong in 
newspapers where citizens want and expect them. Download a pamphlet to 
share with your local elected officials.

To contact the Ohio Newspaper Association and lend your support, call 
614-486-6677 or send email to publicnotices@ohionews.org.
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